Eötvös Loránd Tudományegyetem Bölcsészettudományi Kar ASSZIRIOLOGIAI ÉS HEBRAISZTIKAI TANSZÉK V., Pesti Barnabás u. 1, Budapest, Pf.: 107, 1364

> Mr Rami Saari Siltapellonkuja 2 P 129 SF-00740 Helsinki 74 Finland

Dear Mr Saari:

After your turning back to Finland I feel we have to thank you for your Spoken Hebrew classes you taught at the Eötvös Loránd University / Center of Jewish Studies, Budapest. Since you left, the classes keep going on. It means, it was you who gave the first impetus to the Spoken Hebrew teaching in our program. All the students were excited, and as a matter of fact, your classes were very effective. I wish you return for an other while.

Thank you again for your cooperation. Best regards,

yours ever

Komn's & -

Prof. Dr. G. Komoróczy Center of Jewish Studies at the Hungarian Académy of Sciences,

Director

8udapest, 03/07/1990